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The next deadline application is for 
Continuing Education Scholarship 

The application 
must be received at National Headquarters by 

February 15: 
 
 

Open to any Auxiliary member (who has been a 
member for at least a year), their spouse, son or 

daughter with a financial need. 
 

We are not taking advantage of this scholarship opportunity.  
Why not give it a try?  

 

 Entrant must be at 
least 21 years old, complete the application and 

submit an essay of 300 words or less.  
 

Program Awards Administrator 
VFW Auxiliary National Headquarters 

406 W. 34th Street, 10th Floor 
Kansas City, MO 64111 

Or email it to info@vfwauxiliary.org 
 

$1,250 will be awarded to an applicant in each of the 
four Conferences.  

Eastern-Southern-Big 10-Western 
 

Applications are available from 
Department Scholarships Chairmen  

or in MALTA 
Member Resources Scholarships. 
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